
TRIPARISH CATHOLIC CHURCHES 
          Sunday June 19, 2022 

      The Most Holy Body and Blood Of Christ  

 
*Monday,          June 20 
No Mass                
Rosary        7:30 pm          STC 
  
*Tuesday,          June 21 
No Mass                                     
Rosary         7:30 pm   STC 
 
*Wednesday,     June 22 
No Mass                                     
Rosary          7:30 pm         STC 
 
*Thursday,          June 23 
No Mass                                     
Rosary           7:30 pm       STC 
 
*Friday,                June 24 
No Mass                                      
Rosary           7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Saturday,           June 25 
Mass             5:00 pm       STJB 
Rosary            7:30 pm    STC 
 
*Sunday,              June 26 
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass             8:00 am        STC 
Mass           10:00 am       OLMC 
Rosary            7:30 pm        STC 

Our Lady of Mt Carmel (OLMC) 

27 Main Street 

Easton, MN 56025 

 

Saint Casimir (STC) 

320  2nd Ave SW 

Wells, MN 56097 

 

Saint John the Baptist (STJB) 

100 Park Street N. 

Minnesota Lake, MN 56068 

 

Pastor: Rev. Greg Havel 

507-553-5391 

triparish.priest@gmail.com 

Adoration Eucharistic Adoration for the Tri-parish 

will resume weekly at  St. Casimir Church        

Wednesday  at 9:00 pm through Thursday 10:00pm.  



Mass Schedule & Intentions 

Monday,  June 20           No Mass 

Tuesday, June 21            No Mass 

Wednesday, June 22        No Mass 

Thursday, June 23           No Mass 

Friday, June 24                No Mass  

Saturday,  

June 25   STJB 

† Joseph & † Kathryn 

Mazurkiewicz 
5:00 p.m. 

Sunday,  

June 26    STC 
† Donald Staloch 8:00 a.m. 

Sunday,  

June 26   OLMC  
†Margaret Stevermer 10:00 a.m. 

From Fr. Havel… 

We truly give thanks to God for the gift of the Eu-

charist.  It is in receiving the Body and Blood of 

Christ in Holy Communion that we are forever 

united with the Lord.  We hear in the Scriptures, 

“for as often as you eat this bread and drink this 

cup, you proclaim the death of the Lord until he 

comes.”  May the bread of life and the cup of sal-

vation always be at the center of our lives.  

This weekend we welcome Fr. Peter Klein to our 

triparish.  Fr. Klein will be celebrating the Masses 

with us, as Fr. Havel is on vacation fishing with 

friends.  

We also are joyful in our celebrations this week-
end for our fathers.  It is Father’s Day on Sunday 
and provides an opportunity to say thanks to God 
for the gift of fathers in our lives.  May all fathers 
always know the gratitude of their families and 
experience the blessings of God’s love for them. 
~Fr. Greg    

Recently departed-Reta Rae Stencel 

 In Our Prayers-Soldiers Overseas:  

Bernard D. Steinhauer, & Troy Haugh 

SCS News Principal: Diane Edwards  

SCS News Principal: Diane Edwards SCS has completed 

the 2021-2022 school year. We are blessed to have the 

support of so many for the strong foundation we are giving 

our preschool-6th grade students. This year we had 35 stu-

dents in preschool-6th grade. We had two 6th graders 

“graduate” on June 3. As of right now, we have 38 students 

enrolled for the 2022-2023 school year. We are meeting 

with some potential families and are hopeful to increase 

our numbers before the end of summer.  

As a school community, we were thrilled to bring families 

back into the school for events that were on hold due to 

COVID. We held Advent and Lent family events with sup-

pers. There were several religion/music programs for 

families to attend under the direction of Mrs. Lea Nowak. 

We are excited to continue events as we move into next 

year.  

SCRIP: We are actively searching for a volunteer co-

ordinator for our SCRIP program. We want to thank Kristi 

Koziolek for the time she has given to this program over 

the years. If you are interested in learning more about 

what this SCRIP coordinator position would entail, 

please reach out to Diane Edwards.  

For the summer, SCRIP will only be available online 

through the Raise Right App. Use the website https://

www.raiseright.com/ to get signed up. Our school enroll-

ment code is EL9F8B84L764. We will also work to sell 

any current cards we have on hand to reduce our current 

inventory.  

 Technology: We will be looking for someone to help 

us get our chromebooks and tablets cleaned up. We also 

would like some protective software on them for security 

purposes. If you know of anyone that may be able to help 

out, get me their name or have them contact me. 

 NWEA Data: As we examined our spring scores, our 

students did well. Overall our school scored above the 

state average and our local school district. We do have 

some areas to work on as we move forward. We will take 

this data and create goals and action steps within our 

school strategic plan to guide us in this. 

 A copy of our school strategic plan will be sent out to 

stakeholders later this summer as we have some tweak-

ing to do based on some suggestions from our MNSAA 

visit in April.  

MNSAA Summary: We received our accreditation re-
view. We will be working through a couple of things, but 
overall we had a great report. I will send out an executive 
summary to all stakeholders in July. 



Job Posting  at St. Casimir’s School is committed to 

hiring excellent teacher staff for our K-6 School. We are 

currently accepting applications for a full-time licensed 

3rd/4th grade combination classroom teacher. We also 

have part-time openings in the areas of Art, Music, PE, 

and Religion. Come join our staff and enjoy small class 

sizes, a supportive and caring environment and staff who 

are dedicated to our students. The teaching staff plays a 

critical role in fulfilling the mission, upholding the values 

and implementing the philosophy of St. Casimir’s School. 

We are looking for staff who are filled with faith, joy, and 

dedication to our school, our faith. Application Instruc-

tions/Comments Please apply by submitting a cover   

letter, resume, and references to: Diane Edwards Princi-

pal 330 Second Avenue Wells, MN 56097 

d.edwards@stcasimirsschool.net                                  

Positions will remain open until filled.  

 St. Casimir School will be not be selling Scrip after 8:00 

am mass in Wells. Scrip is available online, for complete 

listing of all the retailers visit www.shopwithscrip.com. 

We will still offer Scrip during the week at the parish of-

fice from 8:00am-2:00pm  

Thank you for your support St. Casimir School.  

OLMC FRIENDSHIP DAY:   Make your plans now 

and save the date!  OLMC Friendship Day will be 

held on Sunday, June 26, 2022  beginning with Mass 

at 10:00 am. A Windsor Chop Dinner will be served 

after Mass, complete with all the trimmings!  Hot 

Dog Kids Meals will also be available. For advance 

meal ticket sales, please contact Chris Schultz at 

507-525-4670. 

Raffle tickets are also still available.  Please contact 

Joel and Tara Rauenhorst or Sue Cory.  Proceeds 

will go toward improvement of west church steps.       

This is the only fundraiser we will be having for the year. 

Prayer Requests of the Tri-Parish 

Let us always remember the sick and all those 

in need of prayer, especially:   

Steve Stenzel, Aida and Leo Drager, Larry Woitas, 

Andrew Knewtson, Mildred Stencel, Dave Braun, 

Joel Sonnek, Lee Beran, Kolton Kunz , Joe Mazur-

kiewicz Family, Pat Dallman, Helen Skov, Theresa 

Berry, Mary McCallum, Bruce Woitas, Cassandra 

Walser, Jerome Goette, Zach Fendrich, Triston 

Father, Mike Redig, Mark Haler, Janet Yokiel, Dale 

Sonnek, Butch Becker,  and for all our service men 

& women of the armed forces.  Whenever any of 

our parish members or families are in need of spe-

cial prayers, please call and we will begin our pray-

er lines for any need-give only the details you wish. 

Linda Swehla 340-5529, Peggy Linder 787-2575 

STJB- Rhonda Drager at 462-3627 or STJB Parish 

Office at 462-3636,STC– Barb Stenzel at 553-3805. 

KC Meeting The Holy Family Knights of Co-
lumbus monthly meeting will be held at St. 
Casimir on Tuesday, June 21, beginning with 
the Family Rosary at 7:30 p.m. and business 
meeting to follow, both in person and virtually 
with Google Meet. Details and an invitation to 
the virtual meeting will be emailed to members. 
If you do not currently receive emails, please 
contact Harold Goeden or email him 
at hgkofc@yahoo.com.   

Sunday June 19 and 26th. Wells Annual Fly-In 
Breakfast Sunday June 26th, Serving 7AM- 
Noon , pancakes, French toast, eggs coffee 
and juice. Wells Municipal Airport. Airplane 
rides available.  

     Tri-Parish Announcements 

God, Our Father 

God, our Father 
Bless these men, 

that they may find strength as fathers. 
Let the example of their faith and love shine forth. 

Grant that we, their sons and daughters, 
may honor them always 

with a spirit of profound respect. 
 

- Author Unknown 

mailto:hgkofc@yahoo.com


Scripture Reading for Next Week: (STC) 6/26/22 

The Most Holy Body and Blood Of Christ  

First reading:  Genesis 14:18-20 

Second readings: 1 Corinthians 11:23-26 

Gospel: Luke 9:11b-17  

Eucharistic Ministers: Bev Klein &  Larry Brand  

Lector: Bernard J Steinhauer 

Rosary: Scott Bute  

Ushers: Meyers   

Money Counters: team 5 

Shepherd’s Inn: Lea Nowak  

Monthly Minister schedule is now on our Tri-Parish 

website STC only 

 Tri-Parish  Directory  

 Fr. Greg Havel……..….………………. 507-553-5391 

 Email……………………..Triparish.priest@gmail.com        

Deacon Gene Paul ……………..……....507-854-3676 

 Facebook ………...search: …………. Tri-Parish South 

Tri-Parish Catholic Faith Community 

OLMC, STC, STJB                               

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

Email………...………………….olmc@bevcomm.net 

Phone………...………………………...507-787-2303 

Administrative Assistant…………………….Sue Cory 

Cemetery………………………………….Don Linder 

Faith Formation………………………...Chris Schultz 

Music….………………………………...Mary Kayser 

 

St. Casimir 

 Email………………………..scasimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone….….…………..……………….507-553-5391 

 Administrative Assistant……..…...…….Ilda Reyerson 

  Bookkeeper…………………………..BreAnne Scheid 

 Cemetery………………………………Tom Schindler 

 Faith Formation…………………………….Lisa Bute 

 Liturgical Music Coordinator………...Connie Stenzel 

 

St. John the Baptist 

            Mailing: P.O. Box 158, Minnesota Lake, MN                                

       Email …………...….................…..stjb@bevcomm.net 

  Phone..……….……...……...…………..507-462-3636 

  Administrative Assistant..….….……...Rhonda Drager 

  Cemetery..……….……...………………..Bob Drager 

 

St. Casimir’s School 

Email…..……….…………….casimir@bevcomm.net 

Phone…..……..……...…...….………...507-553-5822 

Principal….……………………..…….Diane Edwards 

Secretary….……..….……….…….....Teresa Chirpich 

Website….……...…..…………...stcasimirsschool.net 

 

Office Hours 8:00– 2:00 pm  

Weekdays  

Weekly Contributions 

as of June 17th 

OLMC 

Amount needed weekly .................................... $2,452.00 

Amount needed to date ................................. $122,600.00 

Amount given to date ................................... $163,338.52 

                                           STC 

Amount needed weekly .................................... $5,127.00 

Amount needed to date ................................. $250,288.05 

Amount given to date ................................... $226,875.00 

STJB 

Amount needed weekly .................................... $1,700.00 

Amount needed to date ................................... $79,900.00 

Amount given to date ..................................... $66,768.88 

Online giving is available at the website: olmcstcstjb.org or 

triparishsouth.com. Click on the Online Giving logo on the 

main page under the calendar for the parish you’d like to do-

nate to. It can be one-time or recurring.  

Catholic Ministry Appeal  

OLMC    Goal $9,600.00 

Amount received/pledged- $7,165.25 

% Given– 66.30% 

# donors– 25 

STC   Goal—$20,385.00 

Amount received/pledged- $11,879.00 

% Given-56.29% 

# donors-45 

STJB  Goal $7,658.00 

Amount received/pledged- $4,925.00 

% Given– 64.31% 

# donors-16 

If you would like Holy Communion brought to you , 

please call the Church office 553-5391. 


